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Greetings Fellow Lions,  

 

Milan, Italy is where the 102nd Lions Clubs International Convention was held. I 
want to thank all the Lions from 22-D who attended the convention. I felt your 
attendance personally supported me as the incoming District Governor in my Lions 
journey. The convention was an experience I’ll never forget –one I will cherish for 
the rest of my life. As you may recall, I attended a three day training in February with 
a final day in Milan. This day of training was very valuable moving forward. With 
some last minute changes in plans I was inducted on July 5th with a reenactment on 
July 9th. I was told this was done due to many Lions conflicts with scheduling, 
returning air flights and having to stay an extra day without compensation.  

Some personal convention highlights for me were: 

Meeting and working with incoming District Governor’s from around the world 
wanting to help improve those who are less fortunate.   

Cindy and I attended the Mid-Atlantic Breakfast. During the breakfast all the 
candidates running for an international office gave a two minute speech. This 
opportunity truly provided us with an idea who to vote for. If you ever attend 
an international convention, I strongly recommend attending the breakfast. 

Marching in the “Parade of Nations” was now our third year. Seeing the costumes 
representing cultures from around the world was fascinating. A special shout 
out to the Wilmington Gateway Lions Club with the most club members in 
the parade from District 22-D. The Bellefonte Lions Club was right behind 
them with one less. Past International President Clem Kusiak and his wife 
from our Multiple District 22 joined us in the parade.   

Pin trading was so much fun! 

Our authentic Italian meals at local restaurants were superb.  

By the numbers: 

600,000 Peace Posters were submitted for the contest. 

One billion dollars has been used in aid in the past 50 years from the Lions Clubs 
International Foundation. 

DG Kenny’s Message 
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  Serving Humanity ⁓ Changing Lives 

Welcome to a new Lions year. Let’s make it the best we can!  

Please see below the new initiatives that I envision will lead us forward 

creating new ideas for the future. 

 

New Initiatives! 

♦ Clubs visiting clubs: Visitation team shall give advance notice of ten (10) days to the host club, and shall 
remain in attendance for the meal and the program or assist with a service project/fundraiser for a mutually 
agreed amount of time. The underlined part is new. We are a service organization and I want to promote 
service. LCI is promoting collaboration with other clubs and organizations. Let’s give it a try. 

♦ I have included two Leo ambassadors to the District 22-D Cabinet Committees under LEO Liaison. This 
models LCI under the leadership of IPP Gudrun Yngvadottir. I believe we need to get the LEO’s involved 
with our decisions as well as hear what they are doing. End result, more LEO’s becoming Lions. 

♦ 100% Club Presidents Award. See 2019-2020 Roster Book for details. 

♦ 100% Club Membership Award. See 2019-2020 Roster Book for details. 

♦ The “Club Administrative Contest Reporting” form has been tweaked to emphasize who is attending. 
Thanks to PCC Ralph Schieferstein’s formatting. 

♦ The “Monthly Club Service Activities Report” form has been tweaked and aligned with LCI target areas of 
service along with our District’s areas of service and concerns. Thanks to PCC Ralph Schieferstein’s 
formatting. 

♦ To promote service activities this year, when the District Governor’s cabinet visits your club I am 
requesting your members bring can goods or children’s books. By bringing these items to the “Cabinet 
Visitation”, your club will be participating in District Service Projects. However, your club may use these 
projects when completing their Monthly Club Service Activities Report. (more details to follow) 

♦ LCI Reporting Guide: What is a reportable service activity? Straight from the LCI website in part “Number 
of volunteers who participated (Lions, Leos, and non-members). Yes, non-members are to be included. This 
subject has been debated within clubs for years. LCI says include non-members. I recommend we follow 
LCI guidelines, however your club may do as they please.  

 

 

Trivia question for this month! Who is our new Vice District Governor for 22-D? This time the 7th person 
to email me will be the winner. Good luck to all! Last month’s winner was Lion Beckett Wheatley of the 
Laurel Lions Club. The answer was www.golions22d.org.  

  

Looking Ahead 

 

August 18: 1st Cabinet Meeting – Farmington Fire Hall 

August 27: Pres/Sec/Treas/Mem Dinner – Modern Maturity Center, Dover  

 

 

Yours in Service,  

DG Kenny Vincent 

http://www.golions22d.org
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Greetings and Thank You Lions 

 

A new Lions year is upon us once more, with it a new District Governor and Cabinet, which I am 
proud to be part of.  I extend my congratulations to District Governor Kenny Vincent, our 65

th
 Dis-

trict 22D Governor.  I look forward to a prosperous year of learning and exploring the many great 
attributes within District 22D.  

 

I’m so excited to begin my journey as your Vice District Governor and extend a gracious thank 
you to all the clubs for your vote of confidence.  In return, I offer my facilitation skills help the Dis-
trict flourish with growth and service to the community.  We are a great and diverse District with 
talented Lions, and I had the pleasure to meet with you during my campaign and at the MD22 
Convention in May.  My personal admiration goes out to my club, Dover Lions, your support and 
dedication to service makes me proud! 

 

Our commitment to service is strong and I believe each club strives to meet the challenges of 
your communities.  We share great stories of achievement and new ideas presented in Lionism.  
We must continue to embrace emerging technology and new member ideas to move us into to-
day and tomorrow.  Let’s review the five LCI Causes and make efforts to touch each one in your 
own way.  I encourage each club to reach for the star of excellence and most importantly have a 
lot of fun getting there! 

 

One of focus in office is on the theme of emergency preparedness.  I tell the story in my travels of 
how the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) looks for Lions when a disaster strikes 
a community because we are organized and will get the job done.  That’s a tall order to fill and I 
want our District to answer the call for our communities and State when a incident happens within 
Delaware.  I look forward to exploring ways to train and educate clubs to be a stronger part of the 
emergency team. 

 

Finally, I’m here to listen to you - I’m anxious to hear of new ideas, trials and tribulations, suc-
cesses, and our path to the future.  Make your voice heard – I’ll listen! 

 

Yours in Lionism! 

 

VDG Tony Lee 

  

 Vice District Governor 

Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 
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Dear Lions of 22D: 

 

Just wanted to give you some information about the District Bulletin for the 2019-
2020 Lion Year.  If you want any information in the bulletin whether it is a sum-
mary of what your club has done the previous month, information about your 
fundraisers or publicity articles that have been published in your local newspapers 
PLEASE send it to me before the 15

th
 of the month. 

 

The email address is begailkrebs@gmail.com 

 

You can expect the bulletin in your email box within a few days after the deadline.  
I will be using publisher, like many previous editors and I have used in the past. 

 
Please do not hesitate to send me any suggestions you might have for the bulle-
tin. 

 

I look forward to being the 22D Bulletin Editor and thank DGE Kenny Vincent for 
the opportunity to serve the District in this capacity. 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

PCS Gail Krebs 

 

 

LETTERFROM THE EDITOR 

Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 

mailto:begailkrebs@gmail.com
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 September 05  7:00pm Murderkill   1st Thursday 

 September 09  5:00pm Green Hills   2nd Monday 

 September 10  6:00pm Millsboro   2nd Tuesday 

 September 12  6:30pm Milford   2nd Thursday 

 September 16  6:30pm Seaford   3rd Monday 

 

 October 01  6:30pm Glasgow   1st Tuesday 

 October 03  6:30pm Wilmington Gateway  1st Thursday 

            October 07  noon  Midway   1st Monday 

            October 09  6:30pm Delmar   2nd Wednesday 

            October 15  6:00pm Bellefonte   3rd Tuesday 

            October 16  6:00pm Capitol    3rd Wednesday 

            October 17  6:30pm Wilmington Manor  3rd Thursday 

            October 28  6:30pm Middletown   4th Monday 

 

            November 04  noon  Fenwick Island  1st Monday 

            November 04  6:30pm Talleyville-Naamans  1st Monday 

            November 07  7:00pm Dewey Beach   1st Thursday 

            November 12   6:00pm Smyrna   2nd Tuesday 

            November 13  6:30pm Delaware City   2nd Wednesday 

            November 20  6:45pm Clayton   3rd Wednesday 

            November 25  6:45pm Camden-Wyoming  4th Monday 

 

            January 06  6:30pm Brookside   1st Monday 

            January 08  6:30pm Lewes    2nd Wednesday 

            January 13  6:00pm Harrington   2nd Monday 

            January 15  6:30pm Lord Baltimore  3rd Wednesday  

            January 16  6:30pm Bridgeville   3rd Thursday 

            January 20  6:30pm Frederica Spring Creek  3rd Monday 

            January 22  6:30pm Claymont   4th Wednesday 

            January 23  6:30pm Laurel    4th Thursday 

 

           February 03  6:30pm Pike Creek-Hockessin  1st Monday 

           February 04  6:30pm Newark   1st Tuesday 

           February 10  6:30pm Milton    2nd Monday 

           February 12  6:30pm Rehoboth   2nd Wednesday 

           February 17  6:30pm Dover    3rd Monday 

           February 19  6:30pm  Greenwood   3rd Wednesday 

           February 24  6:00pm New Castle Hundred  4th Monday 

 

           Delaware State University TBD  

 

Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 

               CABINET VISITATION SCHEDULE 2019/2020   
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SOCIALS 

  District W       Frederick, MD   October 5, 2019 

  District A   Baltimore, MD   November 9, 2019 

  District D   Harrington, DE   December 7, 2019 

  District B   Cambridge, MD   March 7, 2020 

  District C   Lanham, MD    April 18, 2020  

 

DISTRICT 22-D EVENTS 
  DLF Board Meeting       July 16, 2019  

   District 22-D Turnover       July 24, 2019 

  Banner Transfer 22-D       July 30. 2019 

  MD 22 Turnover                  August 3, 2019   

  First Cabinet Meeting                  August 18, 2019 

  Pres/Sec/Treas/Membership      August 27. 2019 

  DLF Board Meeting       September 17, 2019 

  USA/Canada Forum                                                   September 19-21 2019 

  Leader Dog Bus Trip       September 25-27, 2019 

  LEO Bash                                      September 29, 2019  

  LVRF Vision Month       October 2019  

  LVRF Aim for Sight       October 12, 2019   

  Sight Night        October 29, 2019 

  Second Cabinet Meeting      October 30, 2019 

  DLF Board Meeting       November 19. 2019 

  Vision Impaired Party Region 2      December 5, 2019 

  Governor’s Ball        December 7, 2019 

  Vision Impaired Party Region 3      December 10, 2019 

  Vision Impaired Party Region 1      December 14, 2019 

  Melvin Jones Breakfast       January 11, 2020 

  DLF Board Meeting       January 21, 2020 

  Polar Bear Plunge       February 2, 2020 

  DLF Breakfast        February 15, 2020 

  Third Cabinet Meeting       February 25, 2020 

  MD 22 Regional Institute      TBD   

  DLF Board Meeting       March 17, 2020 

  Mid-Winter Social       March 21, 2020 

  Bowling Tournament        March 22, 2020   

  Leader Dog North       March 30, 2020 

  Leader Dog South       March 31, 2020 

  Delaware State Lions Day      TBD   

  LVRF Dinner        TBD        

  DLF Walk        April 26, 2020    

  Fourth Cabinet Meeting       April 28, 2020 

  MD 22 Convention Ocean City      May 11-14, 2020 

  DLF Board Meeting       May 19, 2020 

  Memorial Day Parade Wash. DC     May 25, 2020 

  District 22-D Leadership School      June 6, 2020 

  Special Olympics Games      June 12-13-2020   

  Blue Gold Football Game      June 19, 2020   

  LCI Convention – Singapore      June 26-30-2020  

Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

BELLEFONTE LIONS CLUB 

 

The Bellefonte Lions kicked off a summer of service by helping to host and facilitate the Bellefonte 
Farmer's Market Welcome to Summer Market!  Their next Market day is on August 9th at the Bellevue 
Community Center in Wilmington from 5pm to 8pm. Come on out for an evening filled with live music, 
food trucks, vendors, and Lions helping our community. New King Lion Andy Shackelford got right down 
to business and has been encouraging members to look for opportunities to volunteer and partner with 
other clubs in the district.  Together we Serve! 

 

 

BROOKSIDE LIONS CLUB 

 

Brookside Lions continue doing eyeglass recycling, community road clean up, providing hospital 
equipment, helping visually impaired at eye retreat, and helping families in need of food from our food 
pantry.  

Lion Fred helped load Lion Al's truck with excess items from our clubhouse for his trip to Appalachia. 

Our club is selling Boscov's Friends helping Friends discount cards for a fundraiser. 

Good Luck to our new officers for this year. 

 

CAPITOL CITY LIONS CLUB  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last dinner meeting with Lion Mel 
Nace as President  

Road Clean-up on June 8th  

 

 

New 
Officers for 
the 2019-
2020 Lion 
Year 
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

 

 

 

 

 

Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 

CLAYMONT LIONS CLUB 

Our first dinner meeting in June we recognized those in the community that we partner with who work 

with us to make our fundraisers a success. 

 

 
Lion Tom McDonough with Rick Patel from  

Dunkin’ Donuts 

 PCS Gail Krebs & Lion Tom McDonough 
making presentation to Mike Elder and Tom 
DiCristofaro of the Claymont Fire Company 

At our final meeting og the 2018-2019 Lion Year we inducted two new members Jeff Gudzune sponsored 
by his mother KL Fran Hershberger and Kim Robbins sponsored by Lion Gail Williams. 

 

We also installed our new officers for the 2019-2020 Lion Year.  Congratulations to KL Randy Keim and 
the Officers and Board of Directors  

 

 
KL Randy Keim presenting IPP Fran Hershberger 

with her President’s Plaque  
KL Randy Keim and his Officers 
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        CLUB HAPPENINGS 

CLAYTON LIONS CLUB  

 

Six members of the club helped get ready for the Tail Gate party at the Blue/Gold game, along with 
Lions from other clubs. DG John Burris presented two awards to two Special Olympians. 

Our yearly retreat was held at PDG Bob Daniels & Gina’s house on Saturday, July 13, 2019.  

Two of our members attended the Delaware Valley Eye Bank annual meeting at Harry’s Savoy 
Restaurant.  

John Burris sold raffle tickets at t he Car Show in Smyrna. 

Our club sponsored Leo club received a grant from LCI and used it to landscape their school grounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

CLAYTON LIONS WORKING AT THE 4
TH

 OF JULY  

                   FUNDRAISER AT THE SMYRNA PARK  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y
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FREDERICA SPRING CREEK LIONS CLUB  

 . 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GLASGOW LIONS CLUB 

 

On June 7th the Glasgow Lions made their annual visit to the Blue Rocks Game. 

 

Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 

CLUB HAPPENINGS 

Frederica Spring Creek Lions Sue Shore and 
Cheryl Marrow with two other Lions from 22D 
volunteering with Opening Eyes at the 
Delaware Special Olympics held in June 
where they helped test these athletes for 
vision problems  

Alvin Jarrell, our new member with his wife 
and sponsor, Sharon Rothermel. We are 
looking forward  to him helping us serve our 
community. 

Lion Lorette MacLaren hob-
knobs with Rocky Bull Winkle 

Glasgow Lions enjoying 
themselves in the picnic area 
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

LEWES LIONS CLUB 

  

 PDG Charles (Rev) Covington installed our new officers at our June dinner meeting.  Lion Lloyd 
Schmitz was installed as President and Lion Kathy Engel was installed as club secretary. 

WE are busy planning our Golf Tournament to be held on September 9th.  

 

LORD BALTIMORE LIONS CLUB 

 

We held our 73rd Charter Night and Installation of Officers in June at Cripple Creek.  DGE Kenny 
Vincent did the installation.  Lion Ann Gude was install as President.  We also presented our club 
awards.  17 of our members received Prefect Attendance for the 2018-2019 Lion Year. PCS Janet 
Bauer received  the Arnall Patz Award and Past President Plaque and Pin for serving as President 
2017-2019 (2 years). 

Our biggest fund raiser is the Car Raffle Tickets which we are currently selling through September.  

We continue to meet during the summer but we have only one dinner meeting a month. 

 

MIDDLETOWN LIONS CLUB 
 

The Middletown Lions Club is lucky to have not one, but two co-Presidents for this year. Lions Aimee 
DeBenedictis and Desiree Elliott.  Together they are forging away making recommendations for the new 
year. 

In June we held our Awards and Installation Luncheon.  We also had the honor of introducing our 11th 
Humanitarian Winner - Michael Dove.  To be nominated for our Humanitarian Award, a person must live 
or work in the Middletown area, and  distinguish herself/himself through extraordinary community 
service in work-related or volunteer activity.  Mr. Dove's letter of recommendaton was over-flowing with 
accolades  about his volunteer committment to the Middletown Everett Theater.  He was truly deserving 
of our Humanitariana Award.   Lion Dennis Krause received our Liion of the Year Award for his 
committed service to our club.  We will miss him as he joins the Clayton LC upon moving to their 
service area.   

We are looking forward to a productive year.     
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CLUB HAPPENINGS 

 

Midway Lions Club 
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MILFORD LIONS CLUB 

We presented scholarship checks to four Milford graduates; Ethan Lang, Brian Saxon, Christopher 
Lankford and Taylor Hogan.  Presentations were made by Lion Mike Sharp our Youth and Ed Chair-
man.   

Four Lions – Joe Palermo, Tom Reiss, Dave Reynolds and Darren Knowles as well as Carol Paler-
mo, spouse of Lion Joe, marched in the Memorial Day Parade in Washington, DC. 

Our 20
th
 annual Leonard B Donohoe Memorial Golf Tournament was a rousing success.  71 golfers 

enjoyed a round of golf at the Rookery North on an overcast, slightly muggy morning, but at least the 
rain held off. 

Home of the Braves was the site of our annual Veterans Picnic on June 5
th
.  Thirteen members and 

three spouses served a picnic lunch to residents & staff. 

PDG Glenn Williams conducted the installation of officers on Thursday, June 27
th
 at the Rookery 

North. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

CLUB HAPPENINGS 
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Scholarship Recipients 
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Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 

 

CLUB HAPPENINGS 

MILLSBORO LIONS CLUB 

 
In June we held our installation of officers. We had the pleasure of PDG Mike Mock as installing our 
officers. 

 

  
 

 

PRESIDENT CHRIS!  Fully installed! 

 

The moment of truth – the gavel is passed from 

someone who has served SIX times with three 

of them consecutive!

The Millsboro Lions Board with Two missing from 

picture.  Thank you PDG Mike for doing the 

installation. 
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              CLUB HAPPENINGS 

MILTON LIONS CLUB 

 

 

 

 

At our June 10th meeting we inducted three 
new members. Bobbie Henderson, Sponsor 
Marshall Reynolds and Donna & Lindon 
Mingo, Sponsor Mike Mock. Also our 
Scholarship winners and their parents were 
invited to dinner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winners were Stephanie Philox, Alexandra 
Chiartas(not pictured), Nicole Aiken, and 
Vienna Iacona. Diane lockwood, Scholarship 
chairperson. At our Director's meeting June 
24th., two more new members were 
inducted, Stephen & Wendy Leddy, sponsor 
Diane Lockwood. 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW CASTLE HUNDRED LIONS CLUB 

 

 The Club has been very active by providing their tents for various Community events. The Club 
also provided the tent for the All Star Football Game Lions Tailgate. 
 
Club Officers have been installed and Awards presented to members. Lion Jan Henion will serve 
her second term as King Lion. Lion Henry Chisholm was named the Club’s Lion of the Year. 
 
Preparations continue for the upcoming Annual Art on the Green to be held on September 28

th
.   
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               CLUB HAPPENINGS 

WILMINGTON GATEWAY LIONS CLUB  
 

 

 

To support Milan communities in need and the Lions New Voices 

Initiative, Wilmington Gateway Lions Mack Cochran, Gerri 

Cochran, Dianne Campbell-Taylor and Judy Morton donated 

underwear which benefit Opera Cardinal Ferrari and City Angels 

organizations that provide clothing and shelter to the homeless 

and migrants in Milan, Italy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wilmington Gateway Lions Judy Morton and Dianne Campbell-

Taylor participated in a service project at the Lions Convention in 

Milan, Italy assembling hygiene kits for Milan Communities in 

need. 



 

 22 

Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 

CLUB HAPPENINGS 

WILMINGTON MANOR LIONS CLUB 

 

Wilmington Manor has increased their membership by 3. We have also participated in new projects, 
example the Separation Day Parade. 

We are participating in a fund raiser, sponsored by the Milford Lions Club (Car Raffle). And this year is the 
first year we are having Club Officers serve two year terms  

 

 

 

 

PCC Don LeCates honored us with 
installation of officers in our June Meeting. 
President Gwendolyn Crawford-center, 
PCS Helen Friend-Secretary, Lion Dennis 
Berkey- Treasurer, also Vice Presidents, 
1

st
 & 2

nd
 Year Board Members, and Tail 

Twister 

                    

   “ WE SERVE” 

BRANCH CLUB HAPPENINGS 

NEWARK 2ND CENTURY BRANCH CLUB -  

 
The Newark 2nd Century Branch Club hosted a fresh food giveaway for on Thursday July 
11th.  They collected donations and gave food packages to 38 families in need.  They continue to 
grow and learn about Lionism and have dedicate their service this summer to helping those who 
are food and housing insecure.  



 

 23 

Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 

 LIONS CLUB INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION  



 

 24 

Serving Humanity ~ Changing Lives 

LIONS CLUB INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION  
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HEARING LOSS ASSOCIATION DELAWARE CHAPTER 

HLADE DELAWARE MONTHLY CHAT/SUPPORT GROUPS 
 
 
The Hearing Loss Association of Delaware (HLADE) has 3 CHAT/SUPPORT groups statewide that offer 
help and hope to people with hearing loss,their families and friends. HLADE, an affiliate of the Hearing 
Loss Association of America (HLAA), has opened the world of communication to people with hearing loss 
in Delaware since 1984 and has support groups in Wilmington, Newark and Smyrna Delaware. All are 
welcome to attend, help one another, meet new friends and learn more about hearing loss. Support/Chat 
groups meet monthly and groups decide whether to meet in the summer. 
 
The Wilmington Chat Group meets at the Kirkwood Highway Library, Community Room, 2nd Saturday 
of every month from 1:00pm - 3:00pm.  
 
The Newark Chat Group meets at the Newark Senior Center, classroom wing, on the first Wednesday 
of every month from 10:00am to 11:30am. The Senior Center offers transportation.  
 
The Kent County Chat Group meets at the Mamie Warren Senior Center, 1775 Wheatleys Ford Rd, 
Smyrna, DE 19977 from 10:30am to 11:30am on the second Tuesday of every month. The Senior Center 
offers transportation. 
 
The Sussex County Support/Chat Group will begin meeting in September 2019 at the Lewes Library in 
Lewes, Delaware. 
 
Chat groups offer information, education, support, assistance and speakers of special topics for anyone 
interested in learning more about preventing, understanding or treating hearing loss. Linda Hel-
ler,M.A.C.C.C.A.,C.M.,CAP-S, audiologist, consumer and President of HLADE will  answer questions on 
hearing loss. We welcome everyone to join us!  HLADE offers help and hope to people with hearing loss, 
their caregivers and friends! 
 
For further information or to start a new online or in person chat group contact Linda Heller email at 
hlade@comcast.net or call (302) 276-0956 (V/Relay) or go to HLADE website at www.hlade.org or go to 
www.facebook/https://www.facebook.com/groups/1029205117128689/ 
 

 

Before is information from Linda Heller who spoke at the Convention in May about hearing.  

mailto:hlade@comcast.net
http://www.hlade.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1029205117128689/

